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Subject:        FW: East Durham Wind Inc. Nextera application

 
From: Joan Rawski ]  
Sent: July 31, 2013 10:37 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Re: East Durham Wind Inc. Nextera application

To the Ontario Energy Board,
 
Dear Board Members,
 
Please do not allow this application. The members of this community have vehemently voiced 
their opposition to this project since 2009. We are not a willing host community and this is not 
an industrial area. We are rural residential Canadian tax payers who expect our rights to come 
before those of an American corporation.
 
Our dealing with this company to date have demonstrated that they are not honest. The 
municipality of West Grey had requested proof of insurance from this company. They presented 
us with a blank document, and expected us to accept that as a surety!
I don't think they expected us to actually read it. It is my understanding that to date, they have 
failed to provide any proof of insurance for this 
project.                                                                                                                                               
                        
As a property owner and member of this municipality, I do not wish to be left "on the hook" for 
any problems that are created by this company. Since they are based out of Florida, there would 
be no recourse for either the municipality or the taxpayer should they decide to abandon any 
mess they create.
  
-- 
Joan Rawski
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